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Want to keep in touch with community happenings? 

Be sure to visit our new web page:   http://brevoortpark.ca/ 

We are looking for volunteers for the following po-
sitions: 

Vice-President 
Secretary 

Rink Volunteer Coordinator 
Brevoort Park School Liaison 

Softball Coordinator 

We meet the second Wednesday of every month at 
7 p.m. in the Brevoort Park School library (no 
meetings in July or August).  

Please contact us if you have any questions re-
garding any of these positions or what the role 
would entail: info@brevoortpark.ca

Come and join us at the

Brevoort Park Community Association 
Annual General Meeting 

Pancake Breakfast 
& Program Registration 

Saturday, Sept. 12, 2015
Brevoort Park School 

9:30 AM - Join us for a pancake breakfast in the large gym. Breakfast is by donation 

Think green!  Bring your own plate, cup and cutlery. 

10:00 AM - Annual General Meeting 

10:30 AM - Program Registration begins (runs until 12:00 PM in the small gym) 

Come out and visit with your 
neighbours, and participate in your 
community!  Consider taking a po-
sition on the Community Associa-
tion.

Commitment levels vary and all as-
sistance is welcomed.   

Most positions are great for a job-
share position - less work for one 
and more fun for both. 

Volunteers like you help us to keep 
bringing fun and exciting events to 
our community.   Come out, have
fun and make it happen!! 

The Brevoort Park Community Association Is Looking for New Members!





St.Matthew's School Updates

Monday, August 31st
9-10 a.m. Registration for students that have not pre-
registered.

Tuesday, September 1st 
First full day of classes for grade 1-8. 
*8:45 for grades 6-8 at the Bateman location
*9:00 a.m. for K-5 at the Arlington location.

....and don't forget about the pancake breakfast to 
celebrate St. Matthew's 50th Anniversary, from 7:00 a.m. 
to 9:15 a.m.. All buses will drop both Bateman and 
Arlington students at Arlington so the students can 
enjoy the breakfast. At 9:30 a.m., Bateman students will 
hop on a bus to Bateman for their first day of school.

Brevoort Park School Updates

The first day of September will also be the first day of 
school for all SAskatoon Public Schools as they head 
back on September 1st. Elementary students will attend 
for registraion during the morning only on September 
1st and will be dismissed for the day at the school's usual 
lunch time dismissal. Regular classes for elementary 
students begin on Wednesday, September 2nd. 



Advertise! 

Brevoort Park Newsletter is  
published approximately four times a 

year in February, May, September 

and December and is delivered to 
over 1000 residences. 

Our next newsletter:  Nov/Dec 2015
Advertising Deadline:  Nov 1, 2015

Rates: 

To advertise in our newsletter please 

contact us at:  

newsletter@brevoortpark.ca 

Business Cards $25 

1/6 Page $50 

¼ Page $75 

½ Page $100 

Have an idea for a program you would like to see of-
fered by the Brevoort Park Community Association? 

Or perhaps you are interested in being an instructor 
for a course or activity? 

Let us know!    
Contact the Brevoort Park Community Association In-

door Coordinators:   

indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca 



The Brevoort Park Community Association is looking for groups that need to fundraise to help out at 

community events.  Please email socialevents@brevoortpark.ca for more information. 

info@brevoortpark.ca 

Have you got a story or a suggestion for the 
Community Newsletter?  

Please send your information or ques-tions to 
newsletter@brevoortpark.ca 

Local interest and paid advertising welcomed. 

Did you know?? 

BPCA offers funding assistance to those 
where program cost is a barrier to 

participation.  

To inquire, please contact the Indoor 
Coordinator at  

indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca 





Chicken Breast Madras
By Vanessa Bourhis (adapted from “The 150 Best Slow cooker Recipes” by Judith Finlayson)

This a wonderful and easy crockpot recipe full of flavor (my husband’s favorite)

1 tbs vegetable oil
4-5 chicken breasts (boneless, skinless)
1 onion (large), finely chopped.
5-6 celery stalks, chopped
5-6  carrots, cut into 1/2 inch cubes (1cm) 
3 tbs  Patak's Madras Curry Paste (HEAPING tbs)
1 tsp salt
½ tsp pepper
2 tbs all-purpose flour
1 can tomato paste (small can).
1 can condensed chicken broth (undiluted, low sodium).  
1/2cup whipping cream

hot cooked rice

1. In a skillet, heat oil over medium-high heat.  Add chicken breast and brown on all sides.  Transfer to slow cooker stoneware.
2. Reduce heat to medium.  Add onions, celery and carrots to pan.  Cook, and stir until vegetables are softened.  Add curry paste, salt, and
pepper and cook, stirring, for 1 minute.  Sprinkle flour over mixture and cook, stirring, for 1 minute.  Stir in tomato paste and chicken broth 
and cook until thickened.
3. Spoon sauce over chicken breast.  Cover and cook on LOW for 6 to 8 hours, until chicken is tender and no longer pink inside or meat
thermometer reads 170F (77C).
4. Remove the chicken from the slow cooker and shred it by teasing it apart with two forks (after being in the slow cooker for several hours
it pretty much falls apart when you look at it).  
5. Stir whipping cream into sauce in slow cooker.
6. Add the shredded chicken back to the slow cooker and stir it in.
7. Serve chicken curry over hot rice.

VOILA…a yummy meal!  Enjoy!  Makes great leftovers too.



Save th
e D

ate! 
Come out to our October Day in the 

Park! Sunday, Oct. 4th, 2015

Activities will run from Noon to 3:30 pm 

In Brevoort Park behind Brevoort Park 
School  

Bounce House!
Games! BBQ!!

Photos of the Brevoort Park Community Garden 
in July. Photo credit: Rod McLaren.

In late May, the Brevoort Park Community 
Garden, on city land on the corner of Arlington 
and Porter St., in partnership with CHEP, was 
planted by garden members. Twenty seven 
people signed up for plots, and 7 are on the wait 
list for next year. RoseMarie Blais and Sheila 
Marshall state, "while working at the garden we 
have had interested people stop and comment 
on the change from a sea of dandelions to a 
productive use of soil."

Community Updates to your computer! The community's e-mail distribution serves 
as a means of notifying residents of safety/crime issues and upcoming events and 
opportunities. If you have not yet signed up to receive e-mail notifications, please send a 
request to: info@brevoortpark.ca 
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